Bowmen of Burleigh

Parent / Guardian Agreement
Information for Parents / Guardians
I understand that I am responsible for ensuring that my child understands and abides by the Constitution and by the Regulations, and the Shooting Rules of the Club.
The club is responsible for safety of the ranges in use in official club sessions as indicated below and described via the shooting programme on the website.  These ranges are open to the public, especially at Cantley Park.  
The following general considerations should be noted by parents / guardians at all times.
1. If my child requires, or may require, prescribed medication then I will ensure that my child is in the care of a parent/guardian at all times.

2. I acknowledge and understand that minor physical contact may be necessary as part of coaching.

3. I acknowledge that if my child enters any Archery Tournament (regardless of venue), I remain responsible for his / her care at all times.

4. I understand that if my child is under the age of 18, they must be in the care of a parent/guardian at all times.

5. I understand that if my child is under the age of 18, I remain responsible for the well being of my child throughout the activity.

6. I am aware that the sessions may end unexpectedly due to circumstances such as weather and number of other club members in attendance.
These points are all present for the benefit of your child’s safety and we hope they enjoy shooting at the club.  If you have any queries, please contact the club's junior representative whose details are included below.
 

Details of Junior Club Officers and Shooting Times
Junior Representative: Daniel De Verteuil
Junior Support: Louise Brown
Coaches:  Andy Cotterell, Vicky Eales, Andrew Parnell

Shooting Times:
Sunday             
             
Summer normally 10:00 or 14:00 at Cantley Park

Sunday 

             
Winter normally 11:00 or 14:00 at Emmbrook School

Monday

Junior Session at Cantley Park 17.30 start
Full details of planned rounds are given in the published shooting programme
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